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Upcoming    

Services and 

Events  
 

 

 

November 5  

All Saints Sunday 

Daylight Saving Time 

Ends 

Communion at both 

services 

Rev. Harry Nicol 

Preaching 

 

November 12  

Veteranôs Sunday 

Senior  High Youth 

Group 

 

November 19  
9:30 Combined    

Worship Service 

Coffee Fellowship 

 

November 26  

Loose Change     

Sunday 

Scholarship Sunday 

Dear Members and Friends of Lemont United Methodist Church,                                         

Psalm 106:1 ï ñPraise the Lord. Give thanks to the Lord, for he is good; His love endures forever.ò  

During this wonderful season of Thanksgiving, I truly thank you for your energy, your generos-
ity, your spirit and your support as we continue to share the good news of our Lord Jesus 
Christ with many people in our communities and the world.  Your courage mixed with faith and 
prayer is what fuels Lemont United Methodist Church.  Our prayer is that we all let our light 
shine, so that others may find the light and the love of God in and through us, especially, for a 

time such as this.  

As we celebrate Thanksgiving with friends and family, we are to count our blessings and return 
praise to God for His goodness.  Yet, it is easy to forget all that God has done in our lives. We 
can focus on what is not going well in our lives and forget how God continually blesses us in 
our everyday lives.  It is easy to get discouraged, disheartened and disappointed.  Thus, I 
wanted to take this opportunity to remind you of the source of all life ï our loving and nurturing 

God.  It is through His Son, Jesus, that we find peace, hope, and love. 

When we take the focus off from Jesus, we are more likely to forget all that God is doing, day 
in and day out, seen and unseen.  Keeping our eyes on Jesus is the same as trusting Him. For 
in both trusting and living in a state of thankfulness, we have hope.  Trust will prevent us from 

worrying and obsessing; and thankfulness keeps us from criticizing and complaining.  

During this Thanksgiving holiday season, take some time to reflect on Paulôs message to the 
church at Thessalonica.  Paul wanted the members of the church there to call upon the name 
of Jesus to remind them of His presence.  He urged them to - ñ16 Rejoice always, 17 pray without 
ceasing, 18 give thanks in all circumstances; for this is the will of God in Christ Jesus for youò (1 

Thessalonians 5:16-18).  The scripture tells us that we are to be thankful in "everything.ò 

There are some things we obviously are not thankful for, such as the loss of a loved one. How-
ever, as we walk through that storm, we can still find blessings to be thankful for, including the 
presence of God as He comforts us in the midst of tears and pain.  Perhaps, this Thanksgiving 
is a challenge for you, or someone you know.  Yet, I would encourage you to find something to 
thank God for and begin to focus on the good things God has blessed you with. Someone 
said, ñThanksgiving is first thanks, then giving.ò  One of the greatest ways to express our 
thanks is to find someone in need, and if possible, find a way to be a blessing to them.  Espe-
cially, for the people in Puerto Rico, who have been living without electricity, donating solar 
lanterns would be a great way to share your blessings with them and shine your light so that 
they may find the light and love of God in and through you.  If you are willing to support them, 
please write a check to Lemont UMC.  The cost of donating one solar lantern is $15.00. Thank 

you for your support in advance! You are truly a blessing and hope for the world. 

I would like to invite you and your family to attend our services in November.  We will remem-
ber our loved ones who passed away this past year on November 5th, will honor veterans on 
November 12th, will have a combined service for envisioning future of our church and offer our 
pledges for the upcoming year on Nov. 19th, and will award scholarships to the college stu-
dents on Nov. 26.  Come and see in praising the Lord for His bountiful blessings through our 

worship services.                                                                                                                                        

May God bless you with a holy, happy, and healthy Thanksgiving!                                                           

In Christ, Pastor Hyo Sun Oh 



HAPPY BIRTHDAY                    HAPPY ANNIVERSARY  

          November 1ðTim Peraino              November 1-Donna & Lino Vasquez 

           November 2ðDan Harden                       November 26-Marci & Richard Pierce 

           November 4-Arlene Knott   November 26ðPastor Oh & Seung Woo Lee 

           November 5-Sydney Nelson              November 27-Sue & Bob Gergescz                          

 November 5-Pastor Hyo Sun Oh  November 28ð Philip & Leslie Ramos 

  November 7-Tom Kehr                                                                               

 November 8-Lino Vasquez                                                                   

 November 9-Mark Olinger                                                                                       

 November 20-Debbie Hassert                                                         

 November 22-Jana Stelter  

           November 22-Vickie Olinger                               

 November 23-Olivia Nelson        

 November 25-Trace Lange         

 November 28-Dale Janssen         

 November 29-Kathy Cliff                  

 
 

****Scrip for the Holidays!****  
I don't know about you, but I think the new way of 

ordering once a month is much better, more        

productive and less to track keeping "extra's" on 

hand. I will continue to order the once of month (or 

more) if the interest is there, and with the help of 

Amy, will send out e -mail blasts to remind you. 

When responding to an  e -mail blast please      

respond to only 

me, Margefox2366@gmail.com  or call  630 207 -

1151. It's much easier for Amy not to have to 

forward them all to me.  

It's probably a good idea to start keeping a list 

of cards you may need for the upcoming        

holiday's, as they are right around the corner. 

And please remember that the Master list is in 

the binder at the end of each pew, there are so 

many cards to choose from you may find    some-

thing different you enjoy giving this year.  

 

Thank You for your Support.  

mailto:Margefox2366@gmail.com
tel:(630)%20207-1151
tel:(630)%20207-1151


 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Sanctuary Volunteers Are Needed!  
 

      As you have seen, the video and audio are up and running.  What we need now are           
volunteers!  We do not want to have one person stuck in the booth every Sunday. Plus we need 
to spread the knowledge around so when someone goes on vacation, there will be someone to 
fill in. Our goal is to have 4-6 people who are comfortable flipping through the computer         
presentation slides and 4-6 people who are comfortable raising and lower the sound on a mic so 
we do not have feedback.  You do not have to worry.  We will walk you through the programs 
and train you so you feel comfortable with the devices!  We just need volunteers!  
           There is a sign-up sheet in the back of the sanctuary for both sound  volunteers.  We need 
people for both the 8:30 and 10:45 services.  The more we have the better.  That means that 
everyone will be able to sit with their family most Sundays.  So, please put your name on the sign 
up sheet or stop by the booth and let Jana Stelter or someone on the Worship committee 
know.  We will get you familiar with the program so you can get in the  rotation to volunteer for a 
service. 

OPEN PANTRY NEWS 

Volunteers are needed to help staff  the Open Pantry. Hours are 

on Monday mornings from 9:30-11:00, this is light work and   

helpful to families that work during the day. The Open Pantry is 

in need of  Kraft macaroni and cheese, pasta, and toiletries. Start-

ing January 1st the pantry will not have evening or weekend hours. 

 

Thank you all for the cards, calls and offer of  
help.  I am healing and hope to be driving as 

soon as I finish physical therapy.   

Margaret Flynn  

   

Calling All Musicians                                                                                 
 

We are encouraging all musicians and    

singers who are interested in joining the 

Praise Band to contact Leslie, Bob, or Jana.                  

                 Come  join us!               


